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March 9, 2020 

 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary  
New York State Public Service Commission  
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, New York 12223 
 
 

Re: Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation: Case 15-M-0127, et al. 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips:  
 

In compliance with the Commission’s Order Adopting Changes to the Retail Access Energy 
Market and Establishing Further Process (“the Order”) in Case 15-M-0127, et al. issued and effective 
December 12, 2019, and the Notice Granting Extension Requests (“the Notice’) issued and effective 
January 22, 2020, Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company), 
hereby files the attached addendum containing the revised Uniform Business Practices.   

 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 
Addendum UBP No. 14 

 
P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 

Addendum UBP No. 14 
 
 

These revisions are requested by the Notice to become effective on not less than one day’s notice, 
on March 11, 2020. Pursuant to ordering clause 8 of the Order, in conjunction with the Errata Notice 
issued December 20, 2019 in Case 15-M-0127, et al., a waiver of the requirements of 66(12)(b) of the 
Public Service Law was granted.  

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Jennifer Lorenzini at (845) 486-5523 or 
jlorenzini@cenhud.com. 

Yours very truly, 
       

Christopher M. Capone 
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